Napan Elementary School

MEMO
To:

Parents

From:

Barb Hondas, Principal

Date:

April 10th, 2018
Re:

Hockey Jersey Day
Napan Elementary will be participating in “Jersey Day” on Thursday, 
April 12th.
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Hi everyone
This was sent to me in the hopes that it spreads
Canada wide and | am certain it wil! On Thursday
April 12th, let’s show our support by sending our kids
to school wearing their favourite jersey to honour the
Humboldt Broncos. Please spread the word. LB
#prayersforHumboldt
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